

23rd September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

To support your child's English and encourage a lifelong love of reading, we are pleased to inform you that your child will soon be visiting **Ordnance Road Library** on the following dates: **Year 1 on Thursday 7th October at 1.30-2.30pm and Year 2 on Thursday 23rd October at 1.30-2.30pm.** Children will be back in school for normal pick up time.

Ordnance Road Library is a welcoming community library that regularly hosts class visits

from local schools. During our **one-hour visit**, pupils will:

- Be welcomed by library staff and introduced to the space
- Take a short tour and learn how the library works
- Listen to a story or take part in a reading activity



The library will offer the year group a class library membership which will allow each class to receive a shared library card. This will allow the children to borrow books during their visit and return them on their next trip to the library. Please ensure these books are taken care and returned accordingly.

As we continue to build a strong reading culture with our families, we believe your support is really important. Reading with your child helps their learning and encourages a lifelong love of books. We would love for you to **join us for the session**. Having you there will make it even more special, and we hope it will encourage more shared reading at home. Please speak to the class teacher if you wish to attend the session.

We're excited about this opportunity for your child to explore all that Ordnance Road Library has to offer and to deepen their enjoyment of books in a fun and supportive environment.

Philippa Michael English Lead

